
SAMPLE PERSON

Experience the sport from a truly 
unique perspective with the NITRO-
LYMPX HOT SEATS. This is the ulti-
mate way to watch a sports event! 
You can’t get any closer than this! 
Witnessing a Top Fuel or Pro Mod 
circuit from the NITROLYMPX HOT 
SEATS will kick your senses into 
high gear: just imagine the roar of 
the engines, the trembling asphalt, 
the precise work of the crew and the 
smell of nitro and rubber. And then 
there’s the high-octane force of the 
start that will leave you gripped to 
your seat! 
That’s why there’s a safety briefing 
before you take your seat. 

The following equipment will be 
provided to Hot Seats users:

1  Safety goggles
2  Headphones with radio
3  Earplugs
4  Face mask 
7  Hot-Seat-Vest

The spectator must meet the fol-
lowing requirements:  5  No low-
cut neckline  6  T-shirt with sleeves 
8  You cannot wear clothes that ex-
pose your midriff 9  Long trousers 
10 Closed footwear

Must be at least 18 years of age! HOTSEATS
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